

Southfields Primary School PTA

JUNE 2018 ISSUE 2



What a great first month! A Royal Wedding, Sports Days and lots of ideas to really kick start our new PTA off!

Thanks to you all for supporting our Royal Wedding non uniform day last month. The children looked amazing and we raised a total of £330.

Funds raised will be put towards future events and much needed STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) resources to aid the children's learning, as identified by Ofsted.

You may have seen some of our PTA team at the Sports Day events last week. It was great meeting some of you and collecting some ideas for future events.





We hope you're ready for Beach Day non uniform day on the last day of term, Tuesday 24th July!

If children could bring a £1 contribution, this will go towards resources mentioned above.

You've met our Key Officers, now to introduce our wider committee members.



Charlotte Brennan



Lindsay Duckham



Glenys Patten



Susie Waugh



Donna Powell



Jody Ponor



Aruna Krishnakumar



Joanne Cook



Jennifer Paterson (Teacher / School Link)



Katy Jones



Stephen Holland



Kerry Akam

Contact the PTA with any questions, ideas or feedback by emailing southfieldsschoolpta@gmail.com